
SCHOOL REGISTRATION BEGINS FEBRUARY 11TH, 2019 
 

Admission to St. Ambrose School is open to any student requesting a Catholic education, 
regardless of race, color, religion or national or ethnic origin. Priority is given to those families 

already enrolled in St. Ambrose School and to St. Ambrose parishioners. 
 
 
 Registration Packet 2019-2020 School Year 
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